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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
Nick Black, our School Governor, organised a wonderful visit from a classical band from Dulwich 

College. The children were very interested in the music and some joined in by dancing along.  

 

On the 15th July we will be holding our Sem-Formal Curriculum Sports Day.  Parents from Ladybirds, 

Pink, Blue, and Orange Classes are invited to join us from 10.00 until 10.45.  Parents from Purple, 

Gold, Silver and Rainbow Classes are invited to join us from 11:00 until 11:45. It will be lovely to see 

you all in school during this event. 

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent.  
 

Red Class  

We have been enjoying Mental Well-Being 

activities this week.  We have focused on 

activities that we enjoy and make us feel 

happy. We have had massage and foot spas 

which were very popular. We have music 

each week with Kim our music teacher. The 

children love playing the instruments and 

singing into the microphone. 

 

  

  
 

Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children have been expressing 

themselves through art.  They have used their 

favourite materials to create amazing pieces 

of work. They have also been very focused in 

their physiotherapy programs and some 

children have used their walkers around the 

school to explore different areas of the 

building. 

 

  
  

Pink Class  

Pink Class loved taking part in the CREATE 

project this week and learning about the 

ocean and taking care of it. We also enjoyed 

making (and eating!) coconut and pineapple 

ice lollies in cooking, and painting to the 

sound of different pieces of music in our My 

Creativity lesson. 
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Blue Class  

Blue Class children enjoyed exploring the 

different materials from under the sea at the 

CREATE project. The children also enjoyed 

exploring coloured lights in the blackout tent. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 
                  

Orange Class 

In Orange Class this week, children continued 

to familiarise themselves with British coins. They 

enjoyed listening to the song about money 

and some made us very happy by starting to 

hum or sing part of the song. During our 

cooking sessions, children had lots of fun 

cutting fruits to make a fruit salad. 

  

  
  
Ladybird Class  

Ladybird Class had a great week. We created 

some beautiful art work making salt painting. 

Some children enjoyed exploring with 

different textures of materials during sensory 

play activities. P.E was great! All of the 

children participated and followed simple 

instructions and copied movements and 

actions.  

 

  
 

Rainbow Class 

Rainbow Class had a good week. We went 

shopping and posted letters. We went 

shopping for snacks. All the students helped in 

choosing items and scanning them at the self-

checkout. We look forward to the end of year 

activities in the coming weeks. 

 

   
 

Green Class 

The Green Class children enjoyed making 

peppermint creams this week.  They enjoyed 

tasting and exploring the ingredients. 

The children really enjoyed the visit from the 

classical music band.  The children were 

moving and vocalising along to the music. 

 

 
 

Purple Class  

This week in Purple Class we have been 

working hard on addition and subtraction. We 

have also been working on lots of exciting 

science experiments! 

 

  
   

Butterfly Class  

In Butterfly Class we have really enjoyed our 

Mental Well-Being week. We particularly liked 

creating volcanoes and making cola 

fountains for the ‘I am capable’ themed day. 

We also liked looking for hidden items under 

scarves and in shredded paper for the ‘I am 
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resilient. We have also taken part in 

mindfulness sessions and had a class party.  

 

 
  

Gold Class  

Gold Class has had a fantastic week. We 

have been working on our fine motor and 

writing skills. We are learning about animals 

and their needs.  

We enjoyed our trip to Battersea Zoo on 

Monday where we could see different 

animals from different habitats. 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Silver Class  

This week Silver Class has learned all about 

plants. Pupils were asked to choose what they 

would like to grow. Pupils have been able to 

describe the essential parts of a plant by 

labelling a picture of a plant, including roots, 

a stem, a flower, and leaves.  

 
 

   Stay Alert to the Symptoms of Corovavirus 

 

 

For guidance on responding to Corona Virus 

in children please visit the following web 

address:  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-

covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/  

 

Dates for your Diary 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 21st July: Last Day of School Term 

All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

Don’t Forget 

The new school website 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 
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